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The Public Utilities Commission (PUC; the Commission) hereby notifies the 

general public that on May 9, 2022, public consultations concluded in relation to 

the 2022 Annual Review Proceeding Initial Decision for Belize Electricity 

Limited (hereinafter referred to as “the Initial Decision”).  
 
 

While Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) did not object to the PUC’s Initial 

Decision, the company did submit comments in accordance with the Byelaw and 

such comments will be carefully considered by the PUC.  

 

The Commission thereby intends to issue a Final Decision no later than June 30, 

2022.  

 

The PUC is grateful to BEL for its efforts, on behalf of consumers in Belize, to 

keep electricity rates low during this challenging period and strongly urges the 

public to participate in future public consultations.  
 

Viewing of Initial Decision: 

The Initial Decision may be viewed in its entirety at the offices of the Public 

Utilities Commission at #4 Princess Margret Drive, 2nd Floor Marina Towers, 

Belize City, or on the PUC Website at www.puc.bz.  
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